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BLOOMFIELD BRANCH ........ DATE OF INCEPTION
 

FEBRUARY 25, 1908

BRANCH HISTORY CONTINUED FROM TWEEDSMUIR HISTORYJ VOLUME ONE
 

1991 Branch Tweedsmuir History Books were microfilmed . The Branch retained

one copy, one film and reader are on loan to Bloomfield Library and

one copy is in the Educentre.

fildonation of $50. 00 was donated to the Windbreak Project at Pinecrest School.

A tree was planted in Bloomfield and another at the Whattam Memorial Parkway

in memory of desceased members.

 


